
  

 
                              

St. Patrick Elementary  April 3, 2024 

 

 

Hello St. Patrick School Families, 

               I want to start out by saying thank you for your generosity 

with the Warming Center meals, the Lenten jeans days, and your 

willingness to always help when you are asked to. Students may turn in 

their mite boxes to the office through Friday. 

                Next week is Severe Weather Awareness Week and we will 

be conducting a tornado drill on Thursday, April 11th at 1:45. We also 

conduct monthly fire drills and have practiced a shelter in place drill 

this year in case of any intruders. Student safety is a priority that we 

continue to improve in each and every year. 

                 It was brought to my attention by multiple staff members 

that we have some of our students in grades 2-6 using swear words and 

other inappropriate language during the school day. This is 

unacceptable and I have let all students know that if they are caught 

using swear words or inappropriate language the consequence could be 

missing their end of the year field trip. Please have a conversation with 

your child(ren) regarding this issue. 

                 It is hard to believe we are down to our last two months of 

the school year. This means that teachers are planning their end of the 

year field trips and I am happy that we will be able to bring parents 

along as chaperones. Your child(ren) teacher will be providing you with 

the information regarding the field trips. 

                  

                                                                           

                                                                           In Partnership, 

                                                                           Mrs.Koblitz 

                 

 



  

 
                              

                  
 

 


